
Project Update: July 2017 

 

On June 28th 2017, I visited the Ministry of Nature Protection of Armenia and gave a 

presentation on the work done by us. The work was highly appreciated by Artsvik 

Minasyan, the Minister of Nature Protection of Armenia, and our recommendation 

was accepted. 

 

  

   
 

The information was on the FaceBook page (in Armenian). 

https://www.facebook.com/permalink.php?story_fbid=1803409553241066&id=13794

52678970091 
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